Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association

	170000	721 10		1000 1000 11
President	Treasurer	Secretary	Good & Welfare	Coordinator
Don Alford	Ken Cole	Fred Morse	Al Mitchell	Mike Jackson
573-1063	679-6703	383-2410	679-5974	525-0153
E Mail				E Mail
donlora@sympatico.ca				mike.bon@cogeco.ca

Meeting was held on Tuesday, March 8/2011 10.30 a.m. At Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

There were 61 Pensioners in attendance.

Treasurers Report

Nominations for all the Executives.

\$3520.54

Anniversary Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Rick Burgess 40 yrs.

Good & Welfare visited or was in contact with Dave Beattie, Ken Black, Jack Fisher, Don Holt, Wilbur Peters and Harold Schatz.

Amendments to the Constitution and By-Laws.

All Were Acclaimed. None were received.

A Thank You Letter was received from Armed Forces Afghanistan.

Motion to donate Two Hundred and Fifty Dollars (\$250.00) to H.F.D. Charity Football. Carried. Constitution was suspended for this vote.

Thanks to Colin Grieve who spoke on the Workmans Compensation. There was a Question and Answer period. Anyone who has a problem and believes it was job related call

Colin Grieve 905-308-0096 or Ed Stanisz at 905-639-8771

Charity Golf Classic Date Thursday May 26/11, information call Denis Guite 548-9803

Spring Golf Scramble Date Thursday June 9/11 Pen Lakes Information call Dave Jones 647-2111

Those that would like their letter sent by E Mail call Mike Jackson (above)

Moved let me know.

Next Meeting Tuesday June 14/11, 10,30 a.m. Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

Fred Morse Sec.